
STETHOSCOPE
CEREMONY

September 9 2:00 pm USask Convocation Hall

This ceremony marks an important milestone for our
inaugural cohort of learners as they begin their journey

along the path to become a Physician Assistant.​

YOU ARE INVITED TO THE
MASTER OF PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT STUDIES

RSVP BY: FRIDAY, AUGUST 22


